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November 22, 2015

Alabama Licensing Board for General Contractors
2525 Fairlaine Drive
Montgomery, Al. 36116

Attention: Gwen Lewis
Subject: Letter of reference for Charles Boggs

On March 28, 2012, we hired Chuck Boggs and his affiliates to be the project
manager to construct our 130 kW solar system on our site. The total cost of the
system $490,000. Our system is part of the green power program with TVA.

Mr. Boggs and his affiliates constructed our system in a very professional manner
and meet all necessary deadlines. Mr. Boggs in his capacity as project manager delt
with and successfully satisfied the city officials, state and local inspectors including
but not limited all electrical & GEO engineers and permits,

I can easily recommend him as a qualified solar installation contractor.

Respectfuliy,
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Cole Walker
President

4245 Balmoral Drive - Suite 201 - Huntsville, AL - 35801



